
THE PAKEMAN 

PRESS P a k em a n 
P r im ar y 
S c h o o l  

Friday 26th May 2023 

Thank you for taking the time to read this weekly newsletter.  
We hope you will find its contents useful.  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

Half Term 
 

Mon 29th May  
- 

Friday 2nd June 
 

Summer Fair 
 

4th July  
 

School Productions  
 

13th and 14th July  
(10am and 2pm) 

 
End of term  

 
20th July at 1.30pm 

 
 
 
 

 
SUPER STARS 

 
 
 
 
 
 
This week our stars are 
all our year 2 children. 

 
They have all worked 

really hard over the last 
two weeks in their 

SATS. 
 

 
Well done superstars! 

Well Deserved Fun Time  
 
Having finished the SATS exams recently, the year 
6 children have been having some very well-earned 
down-time. As well as a picnic in Finsbury Park, 
they spent a day learning to mix, knead, shape and 
bake their very own loaves of bread - delicious! 
When you get to eat your work at the end of the day, 
you know it's been a fun learning experience. Thanks to Marcia for 
running these sessions for Blue Class and Red Class. 

Goodbye Rebecca 
 
Sadly, this week we say goodbye to Rebecca Pedelty-Cox.        
Rebecca has been a dedicated and highly respected member of 
our Pakeman staff for 10 years.  She has been a fantastic class 
teacher in years 3/4 and 5/6. She's also been a team leader in year 
5/6, formed part of Pakeman’s senior leadership and held the role 
of literacy co-ordinator.  
 
Rebecca is leaving us to begin a new life in  
Bristol.  We would like to thank her for all her 
hard work and commitment to Pakeman and 
for all the fun and laughter she has brought 
into the school.  We take this opportunity to 
send her our very best wishes for her next 
exciting new chapter. 



A full colour version of this newsletter can be found on our school website at: www.pakemanprimary.co.uk 

 

 

Attendance and Punctuality  

Year 
Group 

Best   
Attendance 

Best  
Punctuality  

Most   
Improved 

 

EYFS 
& KS1 

  
Crimson Class 

 
 Crimson Class 
Yellow Class 

 

 
Crimson Class 

KS2  
Brown Class 

  

 
 Brown Class 

Red Class 
 

 
Brown Class 

Paradise park and Freightliner's Farm 
 
2+ children had a great day out recently to Freightliner’s Farm.  They saw a large variety of 
farm animals including cows, sheep, goats and chickens.  Their visit was to support their topic 
this term - Down on the Farm.   Freightliner’ Farm is a free city farm.  For details please click 

on the link:  Freightliner’s Farm   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children also popped next door into Paradise Park for some playground fun.  Paradise 
Park is a haven for families with children under five. The centre provides local families with a 
place to spend time with their children, get information about local services and have fun  
playing.   The following link will provide more details: Paradise Park 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to both Cheryl and Louise for organising a super day.  Thanks also to the parents 

and carers who accompanied the children to help make the day a great success.   

SATS - Year 2 
 
Well done to all of our amazing year 2 
children for their hard work in their end of 
key stage 1 SATS over the last two 
weeks.  Thanks also to all the staff who 
supported the children throughout this 
busy time. 
 
 
 
 

https://www.freightlinersfarm.org.uk
https://islingtonplay.org.uk/take-part/playgrounds/paradise-park-childrens-centre/



